de la Guerra, Sheila

From: Brianda Negrete

Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 4:54 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: FW: Legacy homes in Los Alamos

From: Christine Gallagher <chris7g@earthlink.net>
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 3:26 PM

To: Brianda Negrete <bnegrete@countyofsb.org>
Subject: Legacy homes in Los Alamos

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

> VIA EMAIL: bnegrete@countyofsb.org<mailto:bnegrete@countyofsb.org>

>

> Clerk of the Board of Supervisors Deputy Clerk

>

> 105 E. Anapamu St. Suite 407

>

> Santa Barbara, CA 93101

> Dear Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors,

>

> ] am writing you about the agenda item for File #23-0084 (Legacy Estates). As you know, the EIR was
completed in 2005.

>

> Since that time, California has experienced three historic droughts and historic rains. During the last
rains, the current channel for rain runoff next to Den Street from Main to Highway 135 flooded. The
bridge across the channel at Waite Street was underwater. Replacing soil with many acres of housing,
driveways, and streets will only exacerbate the flooding in this channel.

>

> Given the significant impact climate change has caused and updated regulations since 2005, there is an
urgent need for a Subsequent or Supplemental EIR. I ask that you table this item, pending a
Subsequent/Supplement EIR.

>

> Respectfully,

Christine Gallagher
chris7g@earthlink.net



